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This is my first newsletter as President and I would like to introduce the 
Committee: 

 
 
President:   Junelle Edmonds 
Vice-President   Liz Drew 
Treasurer    Peter O'Boyle 
Secretary    Alison Brown 
Match Secretary   Theo Jordens 
Tournament Secretary  Liz Drew 
Other Members:   Doug Appleby (Bronze) 
    Margie Baird 
    Arie Doppenburg 
    Julia Knight 
    Peter McLellan (Bronze) 
    Louise Whitelock 
Immediate Past-President  Theo Jordens 

 
Subs and Table Money 
A flat subscription rate of $80 per annum (with a reduction in certain cases) plus 
an increase in table money to $3 per session was ratified at the AGM in 
November.  These apply from 1 Jan 2021. 
 
Trial Daytime Bridge 
We had a slow start to this with only 3 tables at each session and preliminary 
feedback suggests we should do another trial in autumn/winter.  If you have any 
feedback please let me know. 
 
Programmes, New Member Booklet and Subs Invoice 
All available to pick up at the 11 Dec Xmas Party. 
 
Upcoming Events to Note 
- A wine and cheese evening for Bronze players will be held on 18 Jan 2021 
- And a wine and cheese evening for Silver players on 19 Jan 2021 

- Learner's lessons will be held in February and advertised in local papers 

More details closer to the time. 

 

Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a busy bridge year for 2021. 

 

Junelle Edmonds 
President 


